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GRADUATION INFORMATION

Dear Potential Graduates:

Congratulations! Your big day is drawing near and we want to fill you in on some
important details:
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Your graduation ceremony will be held at the Nevada Union High School, Don Baggett
Theatre, Tuesday, June 6, 2017 @ 6:30 p.m.

Stop by the office or call Jamie at 530-477-1225 ext. 5000 no later than May 26, 2017 to
confirm the exact spelling of your name and to let her know if you will be participating in
the ceremony. You may reserve your gown at this time.

Caps and gowns will be checked out by Jamie Danieli beginning at 5:30 p.m. the evening
of graduation at the North Point Academy office, room 115.

You may purchase a tassel for $10.00 for your borrowed cap/gown on the day of
graduation. Cash only, exact change please.

We will have a photo backdrop available for you to take photos of your graduate.

Graduation announcements and other products can be ordered through Herff Jones online
at www.highschool.herffjones.com. You will be required to enter the graduation date and
time for any items ordered. Please contact Sandy Teague at steague@herffjones.com for
guestions.

In order to receive your diploma, all district debts must be cleared.

At the conclusion of the ceremony, all caps and gowns must be returned to room 115.
Diplomas will be distributed immediately following the graduation ceremony in room 115
(where you will return your cap/gown). As a reminder, your diploma is a legal document

for which there is no duplication; if you lose it, there is no replacement!

Enjoy this very important accomplishment in your life!
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